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Jaguar Birthdays in 

February! 

2/1 - Urena, Joseph 

2/3 - Rodriquez, Jose 

2/9 – Infante, Frederick 

2/14 – Kazo, Jack  

2/15 – Bachler, Trystan  

2/18 – Garcia–Escalante, Keyly  

2/18 – Whitesell, Daniel 

2/19 - Dominique, Hanley-Derrick 

2/20 – Melendez Cruz, Joseph  

2/21 – O’Neill, Kenneth 

2/26 – Fairchild, Logan  

2/27 - Burke, Jenessa 

2/28 – Acrey, Darious  

 

 

 

Booster Club Meeting 

Booster Club meetings take 

place on the first Thursday of 

every month at 1830hrs 

(6:30PM). This month’s meeting 

will be on February 4th at 

JROTC, hybrid 22. The Booster 

Club supports the Battalion in 

fundraising to pay for events 

throughout the year. We would 

love to see parents come out to 

help support the Battalion. 

          Honor Guard 

An Honor Guard will take place 

on February 13th and 14th at 

Botanical Gardens from 7:45-

12:00(Shift A) and 12:00-

4:00(Shift B) each day. Cadets 

will help transport plants 

purchased by visitors back to 

their cars. This Honor Guard is 

very important because it helps 

raise money for our program, 

which enables us to have fund 

things like field trips and pay for 

equipment for the cadets. 

 

Special Events 

2/10th – Early Release 

2/19th & 2/26th – Cadet 

Challenge 

2/27th – Service Learning            

 

Co-Curricular 

Activities: 

An abundance of our 

accomplishments come from 

the afterschool teams our 

cadets participate in. 

Drill 

Drill is a disciplinary activity 

that shows cadets how to get 

from point A to point B in the 

fastest way possible. Our 

program participates in 

competitive drill competitions 

after school that consists of 

marching in different 

formations. Drill practice is 

afterschool on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 1340hrs 

(1:40PM) to 1530hrs 

(3:30PM). The Jaguar 

Battalion will be competing in 

a Drill meet on the 20th at 

Fort Pierce Central High 

School. 

Marksmanship 

Cadets will be shooting for a 

national meet on February 2nd , 

and a national championship 

meet February 4th - 5th, hosted 

by CMP. 

  

 

Holiday 
2/15 – Presidents 

Day 
 

Stay Connected with The 

Jaguar Battalion! 

Visit our website in order 

to keep up to date with 

battalion news, any 

upcoming events and 

other  

Information at  

http://sites.stlucie.k12.fl.u

s/psljrotc/ 
Or Like us on Facebook at  

 

https://www.facebook.co

m/PortStLucieHighJrotcB
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